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Box 32, Wekweètì, NT X0E 1W0 

Tel: 867-713-2500 • Fax: 867-713-2502 • www.wlwb.ca
December 4th, 2007
File: MV2003L2-0013
Ms. Laura Tyler
BHP Billiton Diamonds Inc.

#1102, 4920-52nd Street
Yellowknife, NT   X1A 3T1


This letter is to inform you the Wek’eezhii Land and Water Board has received BHP Billiton’s submission of the Watershed Adaptive Management Plan (WAMP) required under Part H, item 7 of Water License MV2003L2-0013.
 

Sincerely,
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Ryan Fequet
Regulatory Specialist
Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board

Phone: (867) 669-9592
Fax: (867) 669-9593

rfequet@wlwb.ca
